Confirmation of Event Participation of the Israeli Opera    Friends' Association
December 2009

· Yes, we would like to attend the community production of L'elisir d'amore on Saturday, December 5, 2009 at the Acco Auditorium at 20:00. 

· Yes, we would like to attend the community production of L'elisir d'amore on Sunday, December 20, 2009 in Beit Shean at 20:00. 

· Yes, we would like to attend the special The Child Dreams event on Wednesday, December 23, 2009 at 19:30 at the Cameri 3 Auditorium at the Tel Aviv Performing Arts Center

Name ___________  

Tel. _________________ e-mail ______________________________

No. of participants ___________

Comments ________________________________________

Please send the registration form to the Israeli Opera Friends' Association, by fax 03-69277835, or by E-mail: friends@tapac.org.il

or by phone to Michal Shoval (03-6927899) or Tzipi Gana (03-6927849), coordinators of the Friends' Association.






